Letter of intent:

This is to inform you that the house located at 205 Judd St in Madison WI is in the process of being torn down and rebuilt due to a fire on June 21,2008.

The reason for delay was we thought we had submitted this letter back in august an were waiting to hear form someone about it and never did. Then I had to wait for the insurance to settle, and then the weather got bad so I had to wait til spring. I came up there in april to get permits and was told I had to go through planning meeting and a waiting period to receive permission to tear down.

So now these are the plans: The house will be rebuilt as A two bedroom with a loft and two and a half baths with full basement.

The dementions will be 28 ft wide by 42 ft long by adding on 16 feet to the back of the house which has been approved by you. Also a garage will be added in the back also of 24 by 24.

By May 1st 2009 I will have dumpsters located at the property and will be removing debry around the house. When the house is built it will be occupied by Me the owner.

I have several persons waiting to help with this and will start as soon as I get approval to do so.

If any other questions please contact me at 608-228-2574

Thank you Deborah J Smith